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Friday 16th February 2024 

Dear parent/carer, 

As it comes to the end of this half term, I would like to take a this opportunity to wish Mrs Wilson 

(Class 10) and Mrs Steele (Key Stage 1 TA) all the best as they begin their maternity leave. I would 

also like to welcome Miss Bell-Knowles who will be teaching Class 10 during Mrs Wilson’s 

absence. 

 

Conversion to Centurion Multi-Academy Trust 

At the time of writing this, we are still on track to convert on 1st March. Whilst we have been subject 

to an unfortunate delay, we are still excited to begin the next phase on the journey of Spring 

Gardens.   

 

Amazing Ambassadors! 

We have had a fantastic end to this half term with our year 1 and 2 children representing us 

brilliantly at the recent multi skills festivals.  All the children did an amazing job with our year 2 

teams coming 1st, 2nd and 3rd in their groups respectively.   

 

School Dinners 

Please remember that school lunchers need to be pre-ordered online. When we return from half 

term, we will be moving to the new menus which can be found on Apettite or here. 

 

Communication 

As we continue to move to Schoolcomms for our communication and payments, please make sure 

that you have downloaded the app and registered for an account. If you haven’t yet, please do so. 

Instructions are on our website in the Newsletter section:  school-gateway-access-guide.pdf 

(primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com)  

mailto:office@springgardensprimary.org.uk
http://www.springgardensprimary.org.uk/
https://www.springgardensprimary.org.uk/lunch-menus/
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/spring-gardens-primary-school/UploadedDocument/5a74b981-51ce-4dfa-9cbd-0d740ec5a7f8/school-gateway-access-guide.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/spring-gardens-primary-school/UploadedDocument/5a74b981-51ce-4dfa-9cbd-0d740ec5a7f8/school-gateway-access-guide.pdf


Caring…Learning…Achieving 

 

Calendar  

Although next half term is a very short term, we have lots of events haooening. I have listed a few 

of the key things below but please check out what’s happening and when on the school calendar 

which can be found on the website www.springgardensprimary.org.uk  

 

Monday 4th March – North Tyneside Dance Festival 

Tuesday 5th March – Year 2 parent/carer phonics workshop 

Wednesday 6th March – Year 1 parent/carer phonics workshop 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Monday 11th to Friday 15th March – STEM week 

Tuesday 12th March – Reception parent/carer reading workshop 

Tuesday 19th & Thursday 21st March – Parent/carer consultation evenings  

Monday 25th to Thursday 28th March – Design Technology week 

Tuesday 26th March – Year 3 Dodgeball Festival  

Wednesday 27th March – Year 4 Badminton Competition / Care and Share drop in 

Thursday 28th March – Design Technology & Easter Egg competition Display 

 

Have a lovely week next week and I look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday 26th 

February.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr T Jones 

Headteacher 

http://www.springgardensprimary.org.uk/

